
Dear Melody, 

 

I just wanted to reach out and let you know how happy we are with our new pups and to say thank you. 

We took Pumba and Sarabi for their vet check up and they are healthy, happy pups. They are the 

sweetest dogs and are already learning so quickly! I must say I was fearful of buying a puppy from a 

breeder as I have always adopted rescue dogs who are older, but with taking on such a large breed 

(which will be around our 6 year-old and my old lady chihuahua) I couldn’t take the risk of potential 

behavior problems. It was definitely the right call. It is great to not have to worry at all about having the 

dogs around our 6-year-old seeing how the puppies (and their parents) were carted around and cuddled 

by your kids. So, just a huge thank you and gratitude for our newest family members and also for your 

kindness in continuing to talk with me about any questions I have had as a puppy newbie. In the future, 

please feel free to have any potential clients reach out to us if they have questions about how our dogs 

are doing. I know I lucked out in finding a breeder who cares about their puppies’ future happiness and 

health, but it would have been great to have that reassurance before we took the leap (and the long 

drive!). I have included my email and phone number below for reference. I will keep sending you 

pictures as they grow! 

 

My Best, 

 
 
 
Nikki Junker (Pumba and Sarabi’s new mom) 
 
619.243.9996 
drnikj@yahoo.com 


